
novelCoronavirus Awareness Programme 

 

An awareness programme on novelCoronavirus was organized on 27th February 2020 at 2.00 p.m. in the 

Anderson Hall, Madras Christian College. Dr. Sheela Nagusah MBBS, DNB, from the Apollo Hospital 

delivered a power point lecture on the nature of novelCoronavirus and various precautionary measures 

to be adopted with emphasis on frequent handwashing with soap and hygienic practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


